
At the middle school, the results of the traffic study were 
delivered to the School District and the City of Oshkosh. 
Meetings regarding the site layout and site access between Bray 
Architects, OASD, and the City of Oshkosh will continue over the 
next two or three months. 

The preliminary images are:  

» The bottom photo shows a collaboration area surrounded by 
classrooms in the new middle school.

» The top photo to the right is the updated new middle school 
commons/cafeteria area.

» The bottom photo on the right is the proposed addition to Read 
Elementary School. 
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In July, construction on this summer’s projects turned the corner from closing-up walls to applying 
finishes, the finish line is in sight on these projects! The middle school design is in full swing as smaller 
groups of specific staff (such as special education, media specialists, etc.) attended tours of North Fond 
du Lac Learning Center and Winneconne High School to see their specific curriculum spaces in recently 
constructed facilities. Early design work on North High School, West High School, Oakwood Elementary, 
and Read Elementary continue to make good progress as the floor plans, preliminary exteriors, and site 
plans are taking shape.

Contact Dr. Dave Gundlach 
Deputy Superintendent

david.gundlach@oshkosh.k12.wi.us
920.424.0395

	» Continued dialog with the City of Oshkosh on the 
development of the middle school site.

	» Site discussions within Oshkosh Area School District 
about the impacts of North High School, West High School, 
Oakwood Elementary, and Read Elementary projects.

	» Ongoing user group meetings to finalize layouts and needs 
as it relates to specific portions of the curriculum.

WHAT’S NEXT? 

 MIDDLE SCHOOL COLLABORATION AREA 

MIDDLE SCHOOL UPDATED COMMONS/CAFETERIA 

READ ELEMENTARY PRELIMINARY EXTERIOR DESIGN


